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Note on Cancellation 

of the Procurement Notice

for an Expert/ Consultant for 
preparation of Comparative Study on 

Better Regulation and Competitiveness in the Western Balkans

Hereby, the Regional School of Public Administration (ReSPA) is CANCELLING the Procurement Notice for an Expert/ Consultant for preparation of Comparative Study on Better Regulation and Competitiveness in the Western Balkans that was published on ReSPA website on 12 July 2016. 
The Procurement Notice is cancelled due to a procedural error. 

We apologise to interested experts/consultants for any inconvenience. 

For further information, please contact 

Mrs. Zorana Gajic, Programme Manager at e-mail: z.gajic@respaweb.eu
ReSPA, 18 July 2016

